
December 2023 

Greetings in the name of our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ. 


Praising and thanking the Lord for his love, mercy, faithfulness and grace in faithfully 
and gracefully answering our prayers and abundantly meeting our needs: physically 
and spiritually in Christ Jesus and through you His Christ like servants at Harvest 
Baptist Church.

 

A big thank you to all of the HBC church members who prayed for me when I was in 
the Guam Memorial Hospital. Special thank you goes to all of the pastors, Dr. Princ, Dr. 
Raab, Mr.Ninio (my hospital therapist) and the individuals (their names not mentioned) 
who visited, prayed and shared God's word with me at the hospital. I also would like to 
thank my ministry partners and friends around the globe who also prayed.

 

Thank you for giving me and my wife the opportunity to share our testimony and our 
ministry on your radio talk show and also for allowing me to preach to the HBBC 
students during one of the chapels.

 

We are home now. We flew back to Pohnpei in the evening of December 9, 2023. 

 

Please continue to pray for the following church needs:

 

1. Christmas program and New Year's activities.

 

2. I will be preaching on December 27th (evening service) at U Ambassador Baptist 
Church, filling in for Pastor Rickson Kihleng who is now in the States.

 

3. Revival meetings at our church from March 3 to 8. Evangelist Randy Chovan from 
United States will be our guest speaker.

 

4. Some funds for cement paving of church parking lot. 

 

5. Prison ministry 

 

6.On-going widow and youth ministries.

 

5. My family and my health.

 

In Christ,

 

Pastor Sonny, Lihna and children.

padocks.micronesia@gmail.com

padocks.pohnpei@gmail.com

Tel:691 3294145 or 9269968

http://padocks.micronesia@gmail.com
http://padocks.pohnpei@gmail.com

